FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET, SW
WASHINGTON, DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Gary Loehrs
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410/1411
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ MAIL STOP: 1800B3

INTERNET ADDRESS: Gary.Loehrs@fcc.gov

DEC 19 201k

Quote...Unquote, Inc.

202 Harvard SE
Albuquerque, NM 87106
Re: NEW-LP, Albuquerque, NM
Facility ID No. 197331
Quote...Unquote, Inc.
File No. BMPL-20141204ABJ
Dear Applicant:

The staff has under consideration the above-captioned minor modification to a construction permit
application for a new low power FM (LPFM) station.

An engineering study has revealed that the proposed transmitter site specified in the application fails to
meet the minimum spacing requirements of 47 C.F.R. § 73.807. Specifically, the site proposed is located
75.9 kilometers from the licensed facility for KQGC(FM) (BMLED-20090630AFW) on Channel 216C3
in Albuquerque, NM. The required spacing pursuant to § 73.807 is 78 kilometers. The application
attempts to address this defect by applying contour protection. However, contour protection is not used in
the LPFM service. Co-channel interference protection as prescribed by § 73.807 is accomplished through
the use of minimum distance separation (spacing) only.

Accordingly, in light of the above, application BMPL-20141204ABJ is unacceptable for filing and IS
HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §§ 0.283.

Sincerely,

o
—

g’kia s D. Bradshaw
Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Don Davis



